DLG City Manager

from: Robert Mawson <azmawson@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 9:47 AM

To: DLG City Manager

Subject: Re: Employment Status

Thank you Kim. Here's my letter of resignation:

24 July 2023

Mayor and Council,

It is with a heavy heart that | submit this letter of resignation from my position as City Manager for the City of
Dillingham. My need for regular dialysis treatments leaves me unable to return to Dillingham, where these services are
not available. So, we have decided that it is best if | take a medical retirement and focus on my health.

| enjoyed my tenure with the City and working with staff and Council. I wish nothing but the best for all of you.

Please consider my resignation effective upon Council action or July 31, 2023, whichever occurs first.

Respectfully,

~Robert J] Mawson

On Tue, Jul 18, 2023 at 8:17 PM DLG City Manager <manager@dillinghamak.us> wrote:

Robert,

| hope all is well. | was asked to send this letter from the City regarding your employment
status. The original will be put in the mail tomorrow.

Kimberly Williams

Acting City Manager
City of Dillingham

PO Box 889
Dilingham, AK 99576

Phone: 907-842-5148



